&

Northampton County Conservation District
Greystone Building — 14 Gracedale Avenue - Nazareth, Pennsylvania 18064-9211
Phone (610) 829-6276 - Fax (610) 746-1980 — E-mail: northamptoncd@northamptoncd.org

June 10, 2021

Louis P. Pektor, III (Ipektor(@ashleydevelopment.com)
New Demi Road, LL.C
559 Main St., Ste. 300
Bethlehem, PA 18018

Re:  Completeness Notification Letter
303 Demi Road Logistics Park (Major Amendment)
NPDES Permit Application No. PAD480132 A-1
Cty.#: 31-21-1-18
Upper Mt. Bethel Township, Northampton County

Dear Mr. Pektor:

The Northampton County Conservation District has reviewed the above referenced application
for completeness, and has determined that the application is complete. The District will now
proceed with the technical review of the application. During the technical review, the adequacy
of the application and its components will be evaluated to determine if sufficient information
exists to render a decision on the technical merits of your application.,

If you have questions about your application, please contact Jonathan Fox by e-mail at
jmfox@northamptoncounty.org or by telephone at 610-829-6276 and refer to Application No.
PAD480132 A-1.

Sincerely,

Dion Campbell
District Manager
Northampton County Conservation District

ecc:  Michael Sodl, Vertek Construction Management (msodl@vertekcm.net)
Justin Coyle, PE, Carroll Engineering Corporation (jcoyle@carrollengineering.com)
PA DEP NERO - Gillian Pehala, Gregg Ciravolo & Robert Jevin 111, PE
Lower Mt. Bethel Township
Project File
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